With regard to Request for Clarification in connection with the tender dossier for procurement
of 302 packages of construction material, within the framework of sub-project III of Regional
Housing Program in Republic of Serbia, reference noRHP-W3-CM / IOP1-2016, we hereby
provide the following clarification:

Request for Clarification:
( Filed under number 3416 from 15. June 2017.)

1. We ask for clarification of the public procurement no. RHP-W3-CM / IOP1-2016: Will
Contracting Authority deem compliant occupational health and safety standard OHSAS
18001, given that tender dossier stipulates occupational health and safety standard OHSAS
1800 ?

Answer:

With regard to your questions and Requests for Clarification from 14 June.2017., which refers
business capacity of the bidder and the required standard OHSAS 18000 (Occupational
Health and Safety Assessment Series) -, we point out that OHSAS 18000 represents name and
batch number of the generic occupational health and safety standard, while the standard which
is subject to certification in question carries the label OHSAS 18001: 2007.

In accordance with aforesaid, follows that stated requirement will be fullfilled with sertificate
OHSAS 18001:2007

Procurement Committee Chairman

Predrag Knezevié



